
 
 

 

                                             September 2022 
  
Dear Parent/Carers 
  
The school will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 for the funeral of her Majesty the Queen. 
  
Early Closure Wednesday 21st September 2022 
  
There will be an early closure of the school on Wednesday 21st September in preparation for Open Evening. 
School will start as normal but will end at 12.40pm i.e. at the end of Period 4. Lunch will be served for students. 
This is to allow for staff and students to prepare for our Open Evening. 
  
Late Start Thursday 22nd September 2022  
There will be a late start on Thursday 22nd September. School will start with registration at 9.30am. All pupils are 
expected to be on time. 
  
If any Year 7/8/9/10/11 Parent/Carers would like their daughter/s to be supervised after the early closure on 
Wednesday 21st September, could they please email their Head of Year by Tuesday 20th September 2022.  
  
Ms Pinto             : Georgina.Pinto@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
Ms Guiheen       : Erin.Guiheen@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
Ms Smith           : Paige.Smith@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
Mr Roberts        : James.Roberts@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
Ms Torode        : Anne-Lise.Torode@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 
Julia Waters  
Headteacher 
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